Applying for a Concealed Carry Pistol License

Update, 6/10/16

Per the Office of the Attorney General:

On June 8, 2016, the D.C. Circuit issued an order staying the preliminary
injunction issued by Judge Richard Leon of the U.S. District Court for the
District of Columbia in Grace v. District of Columbia, Civil Action No. 15-2234,
pending resolution of an appeal in the case. Until further notice, applicants
must satisfy all requirements of the Firearms Control Act of 1975 (D.C. Official
Code § 7-2501 et seq.), including the “Good Reason” requirement.



